
Mt. SAC Children's Choir 
Tuesday, February 13, 2018 
 
Dear Dr. Scroggins, 
 
I just wanted to give you a quick update on my progress with researching a Children’s Choir 
program for Mt. SAC.  I have personally observed three children’s choir rehearsals in California 
and visited with their directors and administrators.  I have also visited Children’s Choir 
programs in Indiana and Michigan and met extensively with their faculty.  I have recently sent 
out a questionnaire to an additional thirty Children Choir programs throughout the United 
States and I am awaiting their response.  I have been constantly researching various programs 
on the internet and collecting their handbooks. 
 
I feel as if I am now almost ready to frame an outline of what we would need to do to form a 
Children’s Choir program at Mt. SAC.  After I have received responses from the email 
questionnaires, I will collect all the data and information, come up with an action plan, and set 
up a meeting with Sue Long and Mark Lowentrout.  We will then set up a meeting (hopefully in 
April) with yourself, Bill Lambert, Irene, and some prominent people in the community to see if 
we can get the ball rolling. 
 
I am also working with our Community Ed Summer Program to offer a summer Children’s Choir, 
which would help us get things started and also spread the word of our upcoming Mt. SAC 
Children’s Choir for the Fall semester. 
 
Once again, I truly appreciate all your support and I look forward to presenting you with a plan 
in the near future. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Bruce 
 
Professor Bruce Rogers 

Director of Choral Activities 

Mt. San Antonio College 
1100 N. Grand Ave. 
Walnut, CA 91789 
(909) 274-4334 
 
 


